
CSB Wainfleet
csb@wainfleetbic.com

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Parental Consent for Workshop Tool Usage

We are writing to seek your consent for your child to participate in our workshop activities,
where they will have access to various tools such as bandsaws, sanders, scroll saws, and
various hand tools. This initiative is aimed at providing educational and hands-on experiences in
a safe and supervised environment, while teaching children valuable skills in woodworking and
craftsmanship.

Please review the following details and sign below to grant permission for your child to engage
in these activities:

1. Safety Measures:
- The safety of your child is our top priority. Rangers will closely supervise the children during

the workshop.
- Children will receive instructions on the proper and safe use of all tools.
- Appropriate safety gear, such as safety goggles and hearing protection, will be provided and

worn at all times when operating power tools.
- Emergency procedures are in place to address any unforeseen situations.

2. Workshop Tools:
- The workshop tools that may be used by the children include:
- Bandsaws
- Sanders
- Scroll saws
- Dremels
- Orbital Sanders
- Various hand tools (e.g., hammers, screwdrivers, pliers)

Please sign below to grant your consent:

_________________________________________________________
[Parent/Guardian Signature] [Date]

If there are any specific concerns or questions you may have, please do not hesitate to contact
us. We are committed to ensuring a safe and educational experience for your child.

Thank you for your cooperation and support in providing this valuable learning opportunity for
your child.


